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Start2Finish Event 
 
An organization called Start2Finish, which advocates on behalf of children and encourages physical 
fitness programs in elementary schools, is holding an event on the McMaster campus Wednesday, May 
18. As part of this event, Hamilton school children will participate in a fun run that will begin on the 
McMaster outdoor track. The organizers have worked with the City of Hamilton and have the City’s 
permission for the children to use sections of Mayfair Crescent and Forsyth Avenue North for part of the 
run route. Start2Finish is responsible for all aspects of the event including marshalling the runners and 
ensuring they remain on sidewalks. The event begins around 10:30 am. 
 
Hamilton Nationals Lacrosse 

 
Over the course of the spring and summer, the Hamilton Nationals Lacrosse team will play its home 
games at Ron Joyce Stadium. The first game is Thurs. May 19th beginning at 7:30 p.m. The team will play 
six regular season home games between Thursday and August 13. For more information visit 
nationalslacrosse.com.  

Student Move Out 

Once again this year, the University coordinated a successful move out of students from campus 
residences. The community is thanked for its cooperation and patience as parents and students 
departed from campus. Details and dates about move in will be sent in August. 
 
 
Keeping connected 

As activities on campus continue, we’d like to stay connected with residents living on Mayfair Circle, 

Mayfair Place, Forsyth Avenue North, Forsyth Avenue and Sterling. If you are interested in receiving 

regular updates via e-mail, please e-mail the following information to Gord Arbeau, Director, Public and 

Community Relations – arbeaug@mcmaster.ca 

Your Name: 

Your Street Address:    Your e-mail Address: 

 

Neighbourhood  

Update 

News and notes of interest to McMaster’s neighbours 

Gord Arbeau, Director, Public and Community Relations - 905-525-9140 (27305)  arbeaug@mcmaster.ca 


